
Community Notice – Telstra Telecommunication Pit Relocation 

Telstra telecommunication pit relocation at the intersection of Botany 
and Magill Streets 19 February 2019 – 26 February 2019   

In order to relocate a Telstra pit as part of the Randwick Campus Redevelopment, trenching is required across Magill Street 
at the intersection with Botany Street. 

The existing telecommunications pit is located on the northern footpath at the intersection of Botany and Magill Streets. 
The pit will be relocated to the southern side of the intersection. There are no planned interruptions to residential Telstra 
services during this work.  

Temporary single lane closures along Magill Street are required to safely undertake the trenching work. Access will be 
maintained for road users and pedestrians under the support of traffic control.  

Intermittent vehicle stoppages are required along Botany Street to provide vehicle access to the work area. Vehicle and 
pedestrian access will be maintained at all times under the support of traffic control.  

We thank you for your patience as we undertake this important work.  

What can I expect to see?  
Trenching work requires saw-cutting of the pavement and road surface, manual and machine digging, vacuum excavation, 
backfilling and road restoration. Work will require the use of a vacuum truck, small excavators, tipper truck and saw-
cutters.  

Both lanes will be re-opened at the end of each day. Backfilling and restoration of pavement and the road surface will 
occur at the completion of work.  

Work hours  

All work is scheduled to occur during approved site hours Monday – Friday 6:00am – 6:00pm and Saturday 8:00am – 
5:00pm. Work may be rescheduled due to inclement weather or other unforeseen circumstances.  

How will access be managed?   
One lane will remain operational at all times with the support of traffic control. Access for residents will be strictly 
maintained. Road users and pedestrians will be diverted with the support of traffic controllers. 

Getting in touch  
We encourage you to get in touch if you have any questions or feedback about this work.  

Please call us any time on 1800 571 866 or email randwickcampusredevelopment@health.nsw.gov.au. 
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